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MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 
OF THE 

HOMER L. J. CARTER 
READING COUNCIL 

Dear Friends: 

This is my last message as your president. We have had a most 
successful year, and I feel that your support and the efforts of the 
Executive Board have been instrumental in attaining this success. 
Therefore, let me take this opportunity to thank each of you for your 
interest and participation in the activities of the Reading Council. 

Your officers for next year are: 

President: Betty L. Hagberg 

President-Elect: Diane Atkins 

Second Vice President: Martha Fuce 

Secretary: Sheryl McKay 

Treasurer: Aurelia Spengler 

They are already planning the 1974-75 program, and you will 
receive a program schedule and membership form during the sum­
mer. Your continued support of the Homer L. J. Carter Reading 
Council is desired and appreciated. 

Thank you, 
Fran M. Baden 
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